

13th August 2018

## **Nursery Stay and Play Session**

Dear Parent/Carer

In preparation for September and your child starting Nursery here at Gorton Primary School we would like to invite you into school for a Play and Stay session with your child. During this session you will get to meet your child's class teacher and other Early Years staff including Mrs Marshall the Early Years Leader, and Miss Williams the Principal.

The play and stay sessions will give you the opportunity to see the type of environment your children will be in from September. After a play session with your children we will ask you attend a meeting in the classrooms with Mrs Marshall. During this time she will explain to you the practices and procedures of the Nursery class and give you an opportunity to ask any questions. Once this meeting is finished we would like to invite you back into the Early Years for more play fun before going home.

These are fantastic opportunities for your children to see their environment and we encourage all parents and pupils to attend the meeting. The session will only be just over an hour in total.

## Your stay and play session is September 4th at 10.00am.

Please come to the main office which can be found on Mount road and staff will show you through into the classrooms.

We look forward to seeing you then!

Yours sincerely

Miss Rhian Williams Principal Gorton Primary School

